
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/7/2014 2:00:59 PM
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)

(CatherineJ.K.Sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Sparking PG&E electric line by

Redacted

Catherine - FYI. The sparking you reported has been fixed. The circuit was washed 
and cleaned. Let me know if you see any improvement next time you are out at
Redacted Geisha wanted to thank you for reporting it and I thank you too.

Brian

From: Williams, Geisha
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 1:44 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Fwd: Sparking PG&E electric line by Redacted

Brian,

Please thank Comm Sandoval for reporting this situation and let her know the action we have 
taken.

Geisha

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Swanson, Michael" <MESl@pge.com>
Date: July 7, 2014 at 12:19:41 PM PDT 
To: "Hogan, Patrick" < Ypge.com>
Cc: "Williams, Geisha" <GJWD@pge.com>. "Kiraly, Gregory"
<GKK.6@pge.coTO>
Subject: RE: Sparking PG&E electric line by Redacted

SB GT&S 0507231
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Pat,

Thursday July 3rd, 90 pole locations were washed on the K-1101 circuit, 
including the location at the I Redacted

Let me know if we have further reports of issues at this location.

Mike
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